Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/27/2024 2:48:32 AM

First name: Josh Last name: Daily Organization:

Title:

Comments: I've been using the BWCA for for 25 years. The only thing I can see that would be helpful to all visitors would be to slightly increase the number of campsites within a few miles of an entry point, and keep the permit numbers no more than they are.

Also perhaps restrict the number of permits available to each person per annual so all of the permits don't get gobbled up in the first 10 minutes of permit opening.